
 
 
 
 
 
December 29, 2009 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given to all known parties and owners of property 
within the neighborhood of Alto, Boyle Baseball, Hauke & Bayfront 
Fields that the Parks & Recreation Commission will hear Annual Field 
Use Requests for 2010 league play. Attention Boyle Park residents: 
Soccer has again requested use of Boyle fields for Saturday game 
play. 
 
The hearing will be conducted by the Parks & Recreation 
Commission in the City Council Chambers, 26 Corte Madera Ave., 
on January 13th  at 7:30pm or as soon as thereafter it can be heard. 
 
All persons interested may appear and be heard or may submit 
written statements prior to the hearing. Written statements may be 
submitted via email to parks@cityofmillvalley.org with subject line 
“Annual Field Use” or by mail to Mill Valley Parks & Recreation 180 
Camino Alto, Mill Valley, CA 94941.  
 
Materials related to an agenda item submitted to the Commission after distribution of the 
agenda packet are available for public inspection at Parks & Recreation, 180 Camino Alto 
during normal business hours. Such documents are also available on the City’s website at 
www.cityofmillvalley.org subject to staff’s ability to post the documents prior to the 
meeting. 
The City of Mill Valley does not discriminate against any individual with a disability. Upon 
request, City publications will be made available in the appropriate format to persons with 
a disability. If you require assistance or auxiliary aids in order to participate in this 
meeting, please contact the City Clerk at 388-4033 (TTY 711) at least 24 hours prior to the 
meeting. 
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